

Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Phone: 03 5565 1382

KEY DATES

TERM THREE Week 4

Welcome back Mrs McLaren.

Week 5

Monday 7th August Hockey Clinics Grade 2-6

Tuesday 8th August 100 Days of School -Dress Up Parents' Club-7.30pm

Friday 11th August
Possum Magic Excursion
Lighthouse Theatre F-2

Week 6

Science Week

Monday 14th August

Finance Meeting 1.30pm

Tuesday 15th August School Council 7.30pm

Week 7

Monday 21sth August 'Just' Excursion Lighthouse Theatre 3-6

Tuesday 22nd August Book Week- Buddies time

Wednesday 23rd August Book Week- Dress Up

Week 8

Week 9

Artist in Residence
Thursday 7th September
School Concert

ALLANSFORD ALIVE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

SCHOOL CHATTER

Our focus this week has been to show our ability to use the School Value:

'BE RESPONSIBLE' by caring for our environment inside and out.

Students have been demonstrating the ways to care for our school. Students have been helping me to make the following list of ways to show this, including;

*placing litter in the correct bin.
*looking after sports equipment
and taking care around gardens
and neighbor's fence line.
*being aware of our grassed areas
that are becoming muddy
*working together to keep our
learning and playing spaces
organized and ready to be used
by all.

*we look forward to creating our veggie garden later in the term.

A BIG THANKYOU TO MY HELPFUL NEWSLETTER ASSISTANTS & THEIR GREAT IDEAS- WITH STUDENTS LIKE YOU WE WILL CONTINUE TO HAVE A FABULOUS SCHOOL ENVIRONMENT.

It would be wonderful for families to discuss the idea of caring for our environment at your own home inside and out to extend this and deepen their understanding.



WELCOME

Welcome to our new students, Hana in Grade 3/4B and Amary in Grade 5/6B. It has been wonderful to see your smiling faces each day.

STUDENT LEADER

Congratulations to Lexi (Year 6) for facilitating week 2 assembly for Term Three.

Lexi took the job very seriously being super organised and ensuring all involved were well rehearsed and feeling supported. She hosted positive showcases and effectively captured the events of the week. She surveyed staff and fellow students for her nominations for awards.



FOUNDATION (PREP) 2024 ENROLMENTS

Enrolments for Foundation 20 24 are now due.

Enrolment forms can be downloaded from our website or collected from our school office.

We are still welcoming new families for individual school tours, if you would like to arrange a tour, please contact our school office on 55 651 382.

Enrolments will be finalised over the coming weeks and families will receive correspondence confirming the enrolment of their child for 2024.

We look forward to welcoming your family into our school community.

https://www.allansford-ps.vic.edu.au/page/8



WHAT AN AMAZING TIME IN AND OUT OF OUR CLASSROOMS

CONGRATULATIONS to last week's AWARD WINNERS

OUR MELO AWARD

Our "Melo Award" is presented to a student who models our school values, and as a result, often helps others around them.

Our Melo Award is presented to Charlie who has been a role model to the younger students, he has been fair to the people in his class and tries his best each day.





OUR VALUES AWARD

Our "Values Award" is presented to a student who has been modelling our school values and is selected by a student leader.

Our Values Award is presented to Bentley who has been fair and respectful to everyone around him. He has been responsible and safe in the yard and was seen being a good role model to his peers.

OUR BOOKWEEK COSTUME SWAP & DONATE Available from Friday 28th July

Our Book Week Dress-up is coming around again week 7 – Wednesday August 23rd.

Many people have mentioned they have lots of costumes at home that they would donate to a Book week swap/donate rack.

This could assist families to find a costume for their students.

This Rack is located near the Office.

You can SWAP, DONATE A COSTUME or DONATE to get a costume ready for our BOOKWEEK day.







STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

Each week we have fabulous students who are selected by teachers and /or their peers to represent the best in their classroom for aspects such as kindness, hard-work and personal best efforts.



Congratulations to the Grade 1/2 students for your wonderful Song – 'Hey Diddle Diddle.' Presented with confidence and a lovely use of their poetry to entertain, Well done.



Grade 2's shared their poetry that had been developed in their literacy learning and enthusiastically presented with confidence and clarity, a Super Job.



Cameron and Taylor in Grade 6 presented their Writing
Challenge to demonstrate figurative language using a picture
prompt.



CLASSROOM CORNER- FOUNDATION









ROSCOE THE SNAKE

Have you visited Roscoe the Snake in our Foyer? – He just keeps on growing. Come in and see how many rocks have been added and how long he is.







Foundation have reached their 100th day of school!

To help them celebrate we would like to invite all students to dress up like they are 100 years old

TUESDAY 8TH AUGUST

We have included some ideas to help you get started planning what your child will wear.

Girls: printed skirt/dress, pearls, eyeglasses, sweater, wig/curled/bun hairstyle, grey hair spray, knee high stockings, large purse, scarf, wrinkles etc.

Boys: button down/flannel shirt, suspenders, tie, eye glasses, drawn on moustache or beard, grey hair spray, wrinkles etc.

We look forward to making the most of this opportunity to dress up, have some fun and share plenty of laughs!





ALLANSFORD AND DISTRICT PRIMARY SCHOOL

2024 ENROLMENTS NOW DUE







Enrolment Requirements:



Enrolment Form



Birth Certificate



Immunisation Certificate



Permission Forms

Pick up an enrolment form from our school office or download from our website

Phone our office staff 55651 385



ENROL NOW

Download from our website www.allansford.ps.vic.edu.au



The eSmart Team is hosting free, live webinars for Term 3 for your school community. A network meeting is offered to Queensland and Victorian Special Schools.

Join an online webinar to gain practical information and support in the areas of cyber safety, bullying and wellbeing or join a network meeting with eSmart Coordinators in your local area, to connect and share solutions.

Online safety webinars for parents, students and teachers

08 Aug | 7.30pm

Parenting in the Digital World

Audience: Parents & caregivers

Promote the 'access webinar' link to your school community:

https://www.trybooking.com/CJFXJ

The eSmart Team

Alannah & Madeline Foundation

<u>esmart@amf.org.au</u> | esmart.org.au | 1300 592 151

Available | Mon-Fri 8am to 5pm EST/DST

IN OUR COMMUNITY



